
Hello,

We have had another fun filled week of super learning.

On Monday, we welcomed Wendy in for a day of great

Parable Arts sessions. The children heard the parables 

of The Good Shepherd and The Prodigal Son.

They then considered what they could learn from these 

stories. 

Tuesday was European Day of Languages; it was a superb opportunity for each 

class to learn about a different language spoken across Europe. Have a look at X 

formerly known as Twitter to see some of the great videos that have been 

produced by each class. 

You will have received an email regarding Parents’ Evening this week. The 

booking system is now open. Please log on to MCAS to book your place. If you 

have any issues or queries, please speak to the school office. 

A reminder that we have pre-loved uniform available at the school office. Please 

speak to the office staff if you would like to have a look at what is on offer. 

The next Friends of Knighton Mead meeting is on Friday 6th October. If you 

would like to attend, then please come to the school office at 9:00am.

Several concerned parents have spoken to staff 

about the increased number of people parking 

on yellow lines and markings when dropping off 

their children at school. Please remember that these lines are there to keep 

everyone safe at the start and end of the day. 

Finally, a reminder that PE kit is needed in school for when the children have PE. 

Please see information on PE days below:

Have a fabulous weekend. 

Miss Rebecca Smith.

Nurture - Learn - Achieve
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Principal:
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Enquiries: office@knighton-tmet.uk 

Search: KnightonTMET https://twitter.com/knightontmet

Please make sure that you follow us on X formerly known as Twitter to keep up to date 

with news and events but also see what your children are up to whilst in school!



A huge congratulation 

goes to Richmond class 

with amazing 

attendance this week. 

Congratulations also 

goes to Bloomfield class 

with the best punctuality 

this week and least 

number of late marks. 

Our attendance so far 

this term has been 

amazing, please keep 

up your hard work and 

remember to call the 

school office or leave a 

message every day your 

child is absent. 

Many thanks and best 

wishes, 

Mrs Edwards
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Congratulations to the 

following children for 

achieving badges this 

week:

Richmond

Blake – Yellow merit

Skyla – Green merit

Lothair

Aila – Silver

Dominic – Gold

Isla – Silver

Max – Gold

Sheridan

Mayar – Red

Rozya – Second Yellow 

Merit

Wednesday 11th & Thursday 12th 

October—Parents’ Evening.

Thursday 12th October – TTRS Day – dress as 

a rock star

Friday 13th October - end of the first half term 

Mon 16th Oct - Fri 20th Oct - HALF TERM

Monday 23rd October - school reopens

Wednesday 25th October - Autumn Discos

Monday 20th November - inset day

Thursday 21st December – Carol service at 

Church of the Nativity

Thursday 21st December – end of second half 

term

Friday 22nd December – Tuesday 9th January – 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS

Attendance

Class
% 

Attendance

Bloomfield 92.6%

Macaulay 96.2%

Lansdowne 96%

Richmond 98.5%

Hughenden 95.5%

Lothair 95%

Sheridan 98.1%

Whole School 

Attendance 
95.9%

Character muscle of the week

Kindness:

Being generous, 
friendly and thoughtful. 
To be able to share and 
care about everyone. 

Primary Leadership Team

#collaboration #community

This year we will be support a local food 

bank again for Harvest Festival.

Please bring donations of long life or non-

perishable items such as: tinned meat, 

cereals, pasta and pasta 

sauce, biscuits, nappies, 

toilet paper, toothbrushes, toothpast, 

canned soup, tinned fruit.

Please only donate if you 

are able to do so. 
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